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21st May 2020 

 
To: All Key Worker Families 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Key Worker Families 
 
As you know, the Hub which we have been running on our school premises since lockdown began will 
officially close this Friday, 22nd May. St John’s Primary School will re-open after half term (which is 8th 
June) for just key worker pupils and the most vulnerable pupils initially (Please refer to Steve Reddy’s 
letter to parents which was uploaded to our school website for you outlining Liverpool’s Positional 
Statement and the proposed phased return for Liverpool schools.) 
 
From Monday 8th June, we will also continue to accommodate those pupils on roll at St John’s 
Primary School only who have been attending the Hub so far. However, we do need to plan ahead, 
including making arrangements for adequate staffing. 
 
If you are a key worker and have not yet used the Hub, but have decided that you now wish to use our 
school from 8th June, then please contact the school via e mail to ao@stjohnsprimaryschool.com or 
telephone. 
 
Obviously, for safety reasons, we need to plan ahead in terms of numbers, staffing, premises etc and the 
situation has to be continuously assessed. 
 
Please do let us know by this Friday lunchtime (22nd of May) if you do decide that you wish to send your 
child to school as a key worker family the week of 8th June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Maudsley 
Headteacher 
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